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18th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent and Guardians of students in Lower Five 
 
Morrisby Careers Profiling – Thursday 9th June 
 

Next academic year, your daughter will be making her post 16 option choices. With that in mind, it is a 
great time for her to be considering potential careers. 
 
This term, we offer our Lower Five students the opportunity to take the Morrisby Careers Profiling test, 
which gives them an excellent insight into a range of careers that may suit them. The Morrisby profile is 
a series of psychometric tests that measure the abilities and personality factors of an individual to create 
a guidance profile, recommending various career pathways. As a follow up to the test, students have the 
opportunity to meet with a careers professional to go through their profile in detail. 
 
Morrisby profiling will be taking place on Thursday 9th June 8.30am to 10.30am. Students will need to 
ensure they bring their fully charged device with them. There is a cost of £88 for the profiling. 
 
Should your daughter wish to take part, please e-mail ejohnson@ladiescollege.ac.gg to confirm her place 
and make payment by Wednesday 25th May. Cheques should be made payable to The Ladies' College or 
BACS to 
 
Natwest Bank Plc 
The Ladies’ College 
Sort Code: 60-09-20 
Account number: 06017614 
Ref: Morrisby (name) 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss E. Johnson  
Head of PSHCE and Careers 
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